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FLOOD APPEAL 240511 
     

Urgent Flood Appeal 
to help our sister organisation in 

Brazil 
 

    

 

    

Recent newsclip: 
www,youtube,com/watch?v=ldtgcYals2U 

     

      

Dear Friends, 
This is an appeal from our WFWP Vice President in South America  Rosie, who says that 
they are in a desperate situation.  
  
“We are going through a devastating situation throughout Rio Grande do Sul. 
The Porto Alegre headquarters and also the homes of some AMPM (WFWP) families 
were completely flooded.  Everyone is safe and well at the moment and we are grateful 
as many people are in a much worse situation. 
  
 We received contact from people interested in helping.  The amounts will be used in full, 
after the waters recede, to recover the assets of the headquarters and the homes of the 



 

 

affected AMPM (WFWP) families." 
  

Make your donation to; 
  

Account name: Associação das Mulheres para a Paz Mundial 
SWIFT: BBDEBRSPSPO 
IBAN: BR8660746948003260002462079C1 
Bank name: BRADESCO 
Branch 326 
Address: Av. Assis Brasil 2190, Passo da Areia, 
Porto Alegre, RS, Br 
  
 

    

      

We thank you for caring and helping. 

WFWP Europe 
 

    

      

Get our latest updates 
 

    

Add your email...  
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Check out our website >> 
  

Newsletter Archive >> 
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